
 

2020 CHARITY RAFFLE  
 

 
GRAND PRIZE: 

Choice of 2020 Chevrolet Blazer LT 
 
The Tucson Conquistadores and O’Rielly Chevrolet have partnered to benefit members of Boys & Girls Clubs 
of Tucson! Join the Club in supporting Tucson’s youth by purchasing raffle tickets for just $10 each. Your 
purchase will help the Clubs continue to provide more than 12,000 of Tucson’s youth and more than 4,200 
Club members with proven, affordable after-school programming that promotes healthy practices, skill 
building and pathways to GREAT FUTURES! 
 

PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS TODAY! 
----------------------------Order online at BGCTucson.org or complete and return section below------------------------- 
 
Please Make Checks Payable to: Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson 
£ 5 tickets for $50  £ 10 tickets for $100        ______# of tickets (minimum 5 tickets) 

Name__________________________________________________________ 

Address_________________________________________________________ 

City_______________________  State_______ Zip_______________ 

Home Phone ______________   Work Phone__________________   

To receive receipt include E-Mail___________________________________________ 

(Circle One) VISA    MC AMX DSCVR  _______________________________________  

Expiration Date_______________________ V-Code________________ 

Signature______________________________________________________ 
**Last day to purchase raffle tickets is on Sunday, May 14, 2020** 
Grand Prize drawing will be held on Thursday, May 28 at O’Reilly Chevrolet. Winner need not be present.   
Actual 2020 Chevrolet Blazer to be awarded may not resemble the particular models pictured above. 
 
BOARD SOLICITOR _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
TICKET NUMBERS _______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 
Return this portion with payment to: Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson 

Attn: Melissa Royer  •  P.O. Box 40217  •  Tucson, AZ  85717 Or Fax:  520.573.3533 
For More Information: Melissa Royer  •  520.308.3338  •  mroyer@bgctucson.org 


